
Ticket sheets will be sent out 
in book bags. 

Please sell as many as you   
can to family and friends. 

Draws will  take place on 
Thursday 22nd December 
2022. 

£1 per ticket 

All proceeds will go to Broomhaugh School 

Check out the fabulous prizes and like us on 
Facebook.com/BroomhaughFirstSchoolPTA  
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